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February 01, 2014 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to verify the reassignment of the official E-911  

street address of 70 and 78 City Line Dr on Assessor parcel 214A A004 owned  

by Transport Leasing Corp. 

 

 

           This property will now be known as 70 City Line Drive unit 1 and unit 2. 

           

           

            Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

 

 

           Sincerely, 

 

           Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 
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